
 

 

Arlington Rose Foundation 
Membership Application                      

www.arlingtonrose.org 
 

Benefits of Membership:  
 
* Garden care products - Offered at almost wholesale 
prices.  
 
*  Expert speaker programs - Advanced notice offered on  
focused rose topics.  
 
 *  Pruning demonstrations - Learn how to maximize your 
rosebush growth and bloom potential.  
 
*  Rose & Photography Show- Showcase your beautiful 
blooms and photography for awards.  
 
* Rose garden consultation - Receive garden-side advice 
from a rose expert.  
 
*  Garden tours - Fun events are organized and hosted for 
your enjoyment.  
 
*  Electronic newsletter- Fact-filled articles sent quarterly.  
 
*  Affiliation with American Rose Society - As a new 
member, receive a copy of acclaimed ARS magazine.  
 
* Rosebush auction and cutting giveaway - October 
madness! 
 
* Social events- Have fun at our annual Holiday Brunch.  
 

Mail the completed application and check made payable to "Arlington Rose Foundation" to ARF Membership 
Chairperson, 14106 Rock Canyon Drive, Centreville, VA 20121 or become a member at arlingtonrose.org 
(slightly higher with processing fee)  

Application is hereby made for membership in the Arlington Rose Foundation (ARF). Membership includes 
rights granted in by-laws.  

Mr_____ Mrs._____ Ms______ Mr & Mrs._____  
Name:__________________________________________________________  
Spouse first name:________________________________________________  
E-mail: __________________________________________________________ 
Mailing address: __________________________________________________         
City:________________________________ State:________Zip code:________  
Phone number:____________________________________________________ 
Are you a current member of The American Rose Society? _____Yes ______No 
I would like for my initial term of membership to be: 
One year ($18) __________Two years ($34) ____________Three years ($48) __________ 
How many roses do you currently grow? _____________________ 
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